
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

             24th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 2 School trip to ‘We The Curious’ in Bristol – Friday 14th February 2020 

 

As part of our learning this term, on Friday 14th February 2020, we have organised for all the 

children to visit ‘We The Curious’ in Bristol. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to 

consolidate their learning on space. Whilst there, we will be taking part in a workshop where 

we will blast off from planet Earth on a journey through our solar system.  

We have booked a coach and instructed the kitchen that all the children will have a 

packed lunch on that day supplied by HVA.  We will leave the school at approximately   

9:10 am and return by 3:00 pm.  

As this is an exciting and beneficial opportunity for the children, the school is subsidising the 

cost, meaning that we can offer the trip at a reduced cost of £12.50 per child. To make a 

payment, you will need to pay via the online payment system, Tucasi.   

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and that they bring appropriate 

additional clothing for the weather, e.g. raincoat, warm clothes should we need to wait for 

the coach outside. 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip; please indicate on the attached 

form.  Thank you in advance for completing the reply slip by Friday 7th February 2020. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Standeven and Mrs Brice 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 2 School trip to ‘We The Curious’ – Friday 14th February 2020 

 

 I give/do not give permission for my child ………………….……… to visit ‘We the Curious’. 

 I understand that the school’s coach provider will be transporting my child to and from 

Bristol. 

 I will/will not make a payment using Tucasi. 

 I can/cannot volunteer to support the trip.  

 

 

Signature ………………………………..  Name …..……………………….  Date ………….……. 

 

Haywood Village Academy 

20 Whitney Crescent 

Weston-Super-Mare 

North Somerset  

BS24 8ES 

 

Principal: Craig Jones 

Telephone: 01934 312720 

E-mail: enquiries@haywoodvillageacademy.org.uk 
 

 

 

 
High aspirations - Valuing learning – Achievement for all 

 


